
4-H Selling Christmas Trees and Wreaths

It’s that time again… Christmas tree gettin’ season! And folks, does 4-H have a deal for you.
Through October to mid-November, Jackson County 4-H is working with Pressley Family Tree
Farm and Wolf Creek Tree Farm to sell trees and wreaths to raise money for the Jackson Youth
Livestock Group. We have trees from 5 to 10 feet tall available for purchase, as well as 22”
wreaths (bow not included). To order, please visit our website at
https://jackson.ces.ncsu.edu/annual-4-h-christmas-tree-fundraiser and fill out the order form.
You can also call our office at 828-586-4009. All profits will go to the Jackson Youth Livestock
Group, a collaboration between 4-H and FFA that helps youth learn about livestock, how to raise
and care for animals, animal showmanship, and more.

Tree and wreath orders must be paid in full by November 17. Pick-up will be at the Cooperative
Extension office on December 1.

Thank you for supporting our Youth Livestock Group and local businesses!
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